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ENGLISH SECRETARY. DEPUTY 
MINISTER OF THE DEPARTMENT 
AND DIRECTOR OF PROTESTANT 
EDUCATION.

FRENCH SECRETARY AND 
DEPUTY MINISTER OF THE 
DEPARTMENT.No.

Replies should be addressed 
to “The Superintendent of 
Education, Quebec, P.Q.**

November 18th, 1931

Sir Arthur Currie, G-.C.M.G. , K.C.B. , LL.D., 
McGill University,
Montreal, P.Q,.

Dear Sir:-

I have received your letter of November 14th
in which you nominate Professors Fred Clarke and W.D.
Woodhead as members of the High bchool Leaving Board.

Yours truly,

ST 3

director of Protestant EducationA /
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